
California health leaders discuss efforts to provide permanent housing in Southern California 

 Summary of the 2023 Southern California State of Reform Health Policy Conference 

comments on housing for homeless individuals, including highlighting the ADU program by Kelly 

Bruno-Nelson, Executive Director of Medi-CAL/CalAIM for CalOptima, initial funder of the 

Affordable ADU Loan Program. [Note: There is a slight inaccuracy in the quote from Ms. Bruno-

Nelson. Family members are eligible for the ADUs as long as they are very low income] 
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